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28-Apr-2014 

Convis Township is pleased to announce the hiring of Jason Farmer as the new Zoning Administrator 

and Permit Coordinator. Mr. Farmer has been a resident of Convis Township for approximately 14 

years and was born and raised in Marshall, Michigan. He has been in the building industry for over 

20 years. He looks forward to working with Convis Township for many years.   

Zoning and permit questions can be directed to Mr. Farmer. If you wish to contact Mr. Farmer, he 

can be reached by phone at (269) 788-7974 and email: permits@convistownship.org 
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